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November 20, 1978

Mr. Jerome B. Weber

Helton Engineering & Geological Services, Inc.
860 Anaconda Tower

555 Seventeenth Street

Denver, Colorado 80202

Re: Brent wells on the Diamond Trail Ranch

Dear Mr. Weber:
Attached is a copy of my letter of August 23, 1978,

We discussed by phone the possibility of plugging these
wells before winter set in; but, we have not heard from you in

more than 60 days.

Please file intentions to plug these wells on form C-103
showing the approximated date of entry for each.

In the absence of the forms C-103 on December 15, 1978, a
case will be docketed to allow all interested parties to appear

and show why these wells should not be properly plugged and
abandoned,

Yours very truly,

70 (it

A. R, Kendrick
District Supervisor

Attachments:
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